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Dear ‘0"'6"‘
Subject: Acknowledgment of Kerala's Achievement in SBRAP
2022 and Anticipation for SBRAP 2024.

| wish to express may deepfelt gratitude o your department for
contributing to Kerala's top ranking in the State Business Reform Action Plan
(SBRAP} 2022. This is a proud moment for our state, and your department’s
efforts have been crucial in achieving this distinction.

As we experience this success, we musl also prepare for SBRAP 2024
with the goal of retaining our leadership position. 1 am confident that with
your continued dedication, we will excel in the upcoming assessment as
well.

Thank you for your commitment to enhancing Kerala's business
environment. Let us continue to work together for sustained progress and

prosperity.
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Yours Sincerely,
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